
From: @uk.imptob.com>  
Sent: Friday, July 3, 2020 2:02 PM 
To: Martin Dockrell <Martin.Dockrell@phe.gov.uk> 
Cc: @uk.imptob.com>;  

@dhsc.gov.uk>; @phe.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Follow up 
 
Good afternoon Martin, 
 
As flagged in my call of yesterday, please find attached our fifth letter to Trading Standards along 
with our third sensory panel report plus schedules. 
 
In the absence of any replies to this previous correspondence, it would be very helpful to get a steer 
next week as to what action the regulator intends to take and over what timescales. 
 
With thanks and best wishes, 

 
 




